
Student Placement Planning

April 18, 2016

Dear Parents:

As we plan for the 2016-2017 school year, we are asking for parent input regarding the learning 
environment that fits your child.  We want to achieve the best possible balances and learning for 
all students at Edwards.

Teachers will meet in the next few weeks by grade level to discuss the fall placement for 
students.  The current classroom teacher starts with their information, parent input and combines 
it with the knowledge and observations of building specialists (counselors, music, etc.).  Our goal
is to build classrooms which foster a positive learning environment for all children.

Your input is appreciated and will help us better understand the individual needs for your child.  
If you desire, please write a letter commenting on the following points:

 Your child’s learning style.
 The type of teaching which best suits your child.  Please do not list specific teacher 

names as teaching assignments are subject to change.
 The type of classroom situation/environment you prefer.
 Any special concerns that need to be considered.

Please send this letter to us by Friday, May 6, 2016.  No letters will be accepted after that date.

Much thought and care goes into placing children.  Your input is one valuable piece of the 
process.  By the time we have finished this procedure, we have created a positive learning 
environment for the children.  Your information allows us to meet your concerns while doing 
what is best for all children at Edwards.  Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions 
or concerns.

Thanks for your time and effort.

Scott Murphy, Principal

EDWARDS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
715 E 8th Street

Newberg, OR 97132
(503) 554-5050

Fax: (503) 537-3220


